
 

 

 
 

UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 
District of Rhode Island 

 
NOTICE REGARDING THE ELECTRONIC PAYMENT OF FEES FOR 

NOTICES OF APPEAL IN CIVIL CASES 

 The United States District Court for the District of Rhode Island now accepts online 
credit card payments via Pay.gov from registered CM/ECF Filing Users for notices of appeal 
filed in civil cases.  When electronically filing a notice of appeal in a civil case, the Filing User 
will automatically be directed to the Pay.gov online payment process. Upon successful 
completion of the online payment, the Filing User will automatically return to CM/ECF to 
complete the filing. 

 Pay.gov is a secure web-based application operated by the U.S. Treasury Department, 
which allows users to submit payments to government agencies electronically.  For detailed 
information pertaining to the use of Pay.gov, and the events that have fees payable via Pay.gov 
please visit the Case Information section of the Court’s website.   

December 1, 2014      DAVID A. DIMARZIO 
              Clerk of Court  
  


